
THE HOWARD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

Well what a busy half term that was!  As things start to get back to some sort of normality the 

children at The Howard have really shown an amazing work ethic as they endeavor to meet the 

high standards they have set previously.  

 

There has been so much going on this term that we would like to tell you about.  Here, a few of 

our pupils tell you about the exciting things they have been doing in class this half term. 

 

Howard is an amazing place to be.  You can learn some mind-blowing things such as, what 

happens to yeast when you mix it with sugar? (Science) Multiplying 4 digit numbers by 2 digit 

numbers in maths and how to write a non-chronological report in English.  My personal favourite 

was art.  I got to make an amazing stencil of the Mona Lisa and I used spray paint like a graffiti 

artist.  Peeling away the stencil to reveal the finished product was so satisfying! 

Imogen - Class 3 

 

I have really enjoyed learning about fractions in maths.  I am working hard to improve.  In 

English I have enjoyed reading and writing about the book, The Explorer.  It is a fascinating 

book about some children getting lost in the Amazon rainforest.  If you enjoy action and 

cliffhangers I would highly recommend it. 

AP Class 3 

 

I have enjoyed maths, forest school and learning about children's mental health week.  We have 

been learning about The Anglo Saxons in History and we have read The Monster Slayer.  I am 

getting so much better at my times tables and this week we have been learning about fractions 

of a quantity. 

Mia Class 2 

 

I have enjoyed our black history lessons and also learning about runes.  I can now write my 

name using the Anglo Saxon alphabet! 

Harry - Class 2 

 

We have been learning all about London.  There are lots of famous landmarks in London such 

as Big Ben and Buckingham Palace.  I have loved reading and writing about the story of 

Paddington Bear. 

Fleur - Class 1 

 

We know that all our children are super talented and we are proud of each and every one of 

them, however we would like to give a mention to one of our children who is making excellent 

progress at the elite level of sport.  We are really proud of Lucas Denyer-Smith in Class 3.  

Lucas represents Walsall FC and he is making excellent progress.  A no nonsense tackler, we 

have high hopes for Lucas in the future.   

 

We are looking forward to a well-earned half term holiday, however we are really excited about 

next term when class 2 will be heading off to Whitemoor Lakes for 2 days of outdoor activities 

and Class 3 will be traveling to York for an overnight stay as well as a visit to The Jorvik Center 



to support our new topic of The Vikings.  We look forward to sharing the stories of our 

adventures next time.  

 

Written by Class 3 

 


